
 
 

 
 
 

 
The 35% reduction is/and will be an extreme fire hazard.  I am strongly against this high 

restriction. 

15-25% could be managed more reasonably, especially thinking about what fire hazard this will 

put the cities in. 

 

As an additional note and observation, I often hike the Del Cero open space area at the end of 

Hawthorne Blvd. 

if this restriction is so necessary, why then are the watering acres and acres of open brush land? 

Fire hazard risk I’d assume. 

So let’s make sure our open space is safely watered, while the inhabited residential space is not. 

 

Where’s the common sense? 

 

Jim Beck 

15 Wideloop Rd 

Rolling Hills, Ca, 90274 
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